From: Allister Gunn Jr

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] State Park Fee Comment
Date: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 9:04:08 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

As someone who enjoys camping at State Parks | really feel that the Annual Camping Pass needs to
stay in place. | believe an increase in the fee would be more than accepted among the seniors of the
State. | would recommend and increase from the current $100 to $150 - $200 and increase the non-
resident from the current to the same $50 to $ 100 increase. Also, on developed sites | would
recommend setting a price that includes all hookups whether they are used or not and this fee
would also cover the cost for the dump station as not all developed sites have sewer hookup.
Thanks!

Allister G Gunn Jr
Alamogordo, NM
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